
Today marks the end of the first half of the 24-25 school year.  A day
both students and teachers have been working toward for a little over
four months.  Thanks to all for making this semester a time of great
growth in our students spiritually, academically, and in all aspects of
their lives!

A huge thank you to all the CCA families for making the annual
Christmas offering such a blessed one for our teachers.  Collectively,
you gave $14,850.00 to our fantastic teaching staff.  THANK YOU!
Please see the following pages for a thank you note from the teachers
and one we received from Ministry & More for the Thanksgiving Food
Drive.

Have a very Merry Christmas and a relaxing and rejuvenating time
with family and friends.  Make Christmas a little more about Jesus this
year for He is the reason for the Christmas season to begin with.
We look forward to seeing each and everyone of you back on
January 7, 2025!

Calvary Christian Academy

the Knight’s Herald

12/21/24--01/07/25
Christmas Break

01/03/25
CCA Knights Winter Break 

Cheer Clinic
(contact nicolesniff@ccanormal.org to register--

deadline is today!)
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She will bear a son, and you shall
call his name Jesus, for he will

save his people from their sins.--
Matthew 1:21








